
Dear Helen Haller Families,  
 
What a great week with students this week. As I walk through 
classrooms, I see smiles on student’s faces, teachers teaching 
reading, writing and math lessons, and fun recesses on the 
playground. Speaking of writing, it is a focus for us this year 
and so far, there have been creative pieces of writing posted 
on bulletin boards around the building.   
 
Off and Away – At the elementary level our practice has always been that all toys and any electronics 
stay off and in backpacks. We appreciate your proactive parenting in helping your student(s) to apply this 
district wide rule.  
 
Students & Parking Lot Safety – To keep students safe we ask that cars drive through our pick-up line. 
Going slow and practicing patience and courtesy to all Haller Drivers is excellent modeling for our 
students. Parking on Fir St. and students walking to a car in line is dangerous and prohibited. Pick up 
takes place in the parking lot via car or a parent walking in. Thank you for keeping our students safe! 
  
Another Pick-Up Option – The Boys and Girls Club is right next door and we have many families that skip 
the pick-up line.  Instead they have their student(s) go to The Club and pick them up sometime between 
3:15 – 6:00 p.m. when the traffic and wait time is minimal. Teachers walk students to our gym and Club 
staff walk them to The Club. There is also a snack at The Club.  
 
Lunch and Recess – Each grade level has a 20 minute lunch and a 15 minute recess scheduled. If your 
student feels like they need more time to finish lunch they are welcome to stay in to finish up and then 
head out to recess. All staff will be informed of this option.  We appreciate the grace while we refine our 
systems.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rebecca Stanton - Principal  
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Picture Day! 19 
PTA meeting  
HHE Library 6pm 
Childcare provided 

19 
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End of Day Pick Up and Release 

Attendance Awareness Month 

Picture Day will be Tuesday, September 19th 

Order forms were sent home with students this week. Forms 
can also be picked up in the Haller office. Orders can also be 
placed online at Home :: LEO'S Photography 
(leosphotography.com) . Please don't return order forms to 
school until picture day. 
For questions about orders, please contact Leo’s Photography:  

509-924-3600  
Picture Day ID:  fal223813 

Picture Day 

1. A lot of congestion on the front sidewalks is occurring. We are adjusting a few pieces 
starting today FRIDAY 9/15. 
2. Please make sure you have your car signs on your dash so we can read the name into 
our walkie talkies. 
3. Students will be staged behind the fence with staff and exit a gate to move east to-
ward the front of the car pick up line.  See map 
4. Parents who are walking in to pick up their students will have a meeting spot on the 
grass outside the yellow pod. All parents will meet their student there and walk off cam-
pus. 
  
Thank you for your patience as we make adjustments to help better the experience for all. 

Click here 

https://awareness.attendanceworks.org/
https://leosphotography.com/
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Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, 
sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other 
designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance 
Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl McAliley, 503 
N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cmcaliley@sequimschools.org  , cmcaliley@sequimschools.org . 
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